Kansas Insurance Department
Sandy Praeger, Commissioner of Insurance

Bill Introduction Request
To
Senate Financial Institutions and Insurance Committee

January 16, 2013

Chairman Olson and committee members,

Thank you for the opportunity to request bill introductions. The Kansas Insurance Department
respectfully requests the following bills:

1. Risk-based Capital (P&C/Life) — the bill would update the instructions for calculating
risk-based capital to the 2012 version. It also would make a technical change to the
formula for determining a “Company action level event” for life and health insurers.

bdr_2013rs0009-3(3).

2. Risk-based Capital (Health Organizations) — the bill would make a technical change to
the formula for determining a “Company action level event” for heath organizations.
bdr_2013rs0010(2).

3. Limited Lines Definitions and C.E.C. — the bill would add definitions for certain limited
lines of insurance and would remove continuing education requirements for agents
authorized to sell certain limited lines. bdr_2013rs0005.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.
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